POLICE APPLICANT’S PROGRESS INDICATOR
TATTOOS AND PIERCINGS

With the exception of pierced ears; body piercing of the face, head, mouth, tongue, or other body parts which detracts from a
professional appearance is not authorized for wear by any person when representing the Amarillo Police Department. Inno
case will an ear piercing be larger than is necessary for one small stud type earring. Anything larger has to have been
surgically repaired in order to be considered for employment.

Do you have any piercings that violates this standard? dYes WNo

If yes, please explain:

Any tattoo must be able to be covered by a uniform or other approved attire. Any tattoo, body art, or branding that depicts
or represents an idea or theme that is inconsistent with the mission of the Amarillo Police Department is prohibited. Any
tattoos, body art, or branding of the face or head are strictly prohibited.

Do you have any tattoo, body art, or branding that violates this standard? dYes WdNo
If yes, please explain:




